Welcome to the 5 Orange Team!

Dear 5 Orange Students,

We are so glad to have you as part of our 5 Orange team!  Throughout the school year, we are confident that you will develop a great team spirit and show pride in your work as a fifth-grader.  We will work on creating an environment where you feel safe and where a respectful community is our #1 goal.  It will be a great year!  
Students are encouraged to wear their team color to school on the first day.  (Please no hair dye, wigs, hats, or face paint)

We look forward to meeting you!  Enjoy the rest of your summer!
Sincerely,
Mrs. Martin, Miss Ryan & Mrs. Kittelson (
Please bring all of these supplies with you on the first day of school!
	Quantity
	Item
	(

	1
	Package of red pens
	

	2
	Packages of pencils 
	

	1
	Package of colored pencils
	

	1
	Personal pencil sharpener
	

	1
	Package of highlighters (assorted colors)
	

	2
	Glue sticks
	

	1
	Soft pencil case
	

	1
	1-inch binder 
	

	1
	Pack of lined paper
	

	3
	Pocket folders 
	

	1
	Ear buds
	

	1
	Stylus (if you’d liked one)
	

	1
	Box of tissues (if you are able)
	

	1
	Greenworks cleaning wipes (if you are able)
	

	1
	Roll of paper towels (if you are able)
	


